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The provision in HB 4133 to allow 3rd parties to submit voter registration in no way 

benefits democracy, it more incredibly would permit widescale fraud and abuse to 

occur and demand oversight that steers public resources away from the critical roll of 

preserving the integrity of our elections. 

 

I strongly oppose HB 4133 and especially the provision in section 5 that states  " 

 

(5) The electronic voter registration system may also include an application 

programming 

interface to allow third-party organizations to securely submit registration cards 

electronically on behalf of individuals. In order to submit registration cards under this 

subsection, 

a third-party organization must be approved as a voter registration organization under 

a 

process designed by the Secretary of State by rule. 

 

The secretary of state is already a political position and should have no such 

authority to develop a third-party voter registration interface.  

 

It is easier to register or update voter registration online than it is to order pizza. Why 

make it any easier that would clearly invite fraud and abuse. 

 

This law has unintended consequences, or the author has intended consequences 

that are dubious.  

 

NO, NO NO.  


